
                                                    
PO Box 25 Hudson’s Hope, BC V0C 1V0 

 

Peace River Regional District  

PO Box 810  

Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8  

April 24, 2024  

Re: Letter of Support for Peavey Mart 

Dear PRRD Board of Directors; 

 I would like to request a letter of support for an upcoming application to the Peavey Mart 
Community Agriculture grant for our project to improve, repair and reconstruction of our 
livestock pens at our facility in Hudson’s Hope. The deadline to apply is May 31st. 

We will be applying for a grant amount of $80,000. 

The horse pens are currently in a state of disrepair and require renovation to make them 
suitable for use. We also hope to build more stalls so that our facilities can accommodate 
the need we have identified in our community to house horses.  

In addition to the support, we offer to the community by providing space for horses, we 
also offer space for livestock that are evacuated from our surrounding region due to 
wildfire events. For this reason, we believe that safe, dry and usable horse pens are 
important community infrastructure. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Double H Saddle Club Board of Directors 

 

 





March 25, 2024 

 

To Whom it may concern. 

It has come to my attention that the Hudson’s Hope Double H Saddle club has applied for the 2024 

Community Agriculture Grant.  This would assist in repairing, upgrading, and expanding their facilities. 

I would very much like to express my support for this application. 

 

In my capacity as Liaison with British Columbia Cattlemen’s Association I spent a significant amount of 

time in late summer 2022 working in the Hudson’s Hope area in conjunction with BC Wildfire Service 

(BCWFS).  This was during very extreme wildfire activity in the area.  A major portion of my duties was 

ascertaining the safety of livestock.  As such I met with many of the area ranchers and members of the 

Double H Saddle Club.  Thankfully no livestock were lost as a direct result of the fires.  Some livestock 

owners had made arrangements to haul their animals out of harms way, sometimes a considerable 

distance.  In future circumstances a facility such as the club has could prove invaluable in providing an 

option for endangered livestock. 

 

The Double H Saddle club has indicated a willingness to make their facilities available and assist in any 

way to help with the care of livestock in any emergency. 

Therefore I request that strong consideration be given to the Saddle Clubs application. 

For any further information please contact me at 250-788-9640. 

 

Sincerely, 

W.Warren Fowler 

Rancher Liaison 

BCCA 





 
 

 
 
April 8, 2024 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
West Moberly First Nations is in support the Hudson’s Hope Saddle Club Expansion 
application the 2024 Community Agriculture Grant.    
 
The Double H Saddle club has indicated a willingness to make their facilities available 
and assist in any way to help with the care of livestock in any emergency. 
 
Therefore, we request that strong consideration be given to the Saddle Clubs 
application. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Chief Roland Willson 
 
 
 
 
 

Box 90 Moberly Lake BC V0C 1X0 
Telephone: 250-788-3663   Facsimile: 250-788-9792 

 


